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Transition to revised NZX Listing Rules 

 

Metro Performance Glass Limited (Metroglass) advises that it intends to comply with the new NZX Listing Rules 
dated 1 January 2019 with effect from 30 June 2019.  
 
The new rules will apply to Metroglass’ reporting of FY20 interim results.  As a result, Metroglass will no longer 
publish a half-year report in the form it has previously, but will publish: 

 a market release; 

 half-year financial statements; and 

 a results presentation 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Paterson 

Investor Relations  

(+64) 027 403 4323 

andrew.paterson@metroglass.co.nz   
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